
 

 
ORA Pre-Award Clinical Trials Unit on 

the Move  
 

  
 
 
On Friday September 29, 2017, The Office of Research Administration Clinical Trials Team 
(Industry Contracting and MCA/Budget) will be relocating from Gables One Tower (Gables Campus) 
to the Professional Arts Center (PAC- Medical Campus).  
 
Consequently, there will be an interruption of internet, email and phone services for the individuals 
who will be relocating. It is anticipated that these services will resume on Monday, October 2, 2017.   
If you require urgent assistance, please contact Elizabeth Gonzalez at egonzalez2@med.miami.edu 
or 305-284-4172. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience, appreciate your patience, and look forward to seeing you at 
MSOM! 
 
 
Cordially, 
Barbara A. Cole 
Associate Vice President 
Office of Research Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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